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The AdvancEd review team met with Dell Rapids School District Board of Education representatives 

on Wednesday, November 2, 2016 at 2:00 p.m. in the elementary library.  Board members Troy 

Randall and Jody Schumaker were present.   A board meeting was not called to order because a 

quorum was not present. 

  

Administration and other persons present:  Summer Schultz, Superintendent; Barbara Littel, Business 

Manager; Kimberly Kludt, High School Principal/Curriculum Director; Jay Nelson, Elementary 

School Principal/Special Education Director; Fran Ruesink, Middle School Principal; Misty Gruener; 

Micah Bader; AdvancEd Review Team. 

 

An exit report on their October 30 – November 2, 2016 external review was given by the AdvancEd 

Review Team.  The team stated that AdvancEd accreditation was being recommended. 

 

The meeting ended at 2:20 p.m. 

 

 

______________________________________ 

Barbara Littel, Business Manager 

 


